
     

                

To:  Residents in the Pin Oak Court Area, Wheaton  

From:  Wheaton Sanitary District        

Re:  Northside Interceptor Sewer Replacement Project 
 Thank You, Merry Christmas, and Happy Holidays!!!  

Date:  December 23, 2021

                         

MEMO 

Wheaton Sanitary District (WSD) recognizes this Project has been difficult on the residents in the Pin Oak Court  

area, and would like to thank the residents for their patience and consideration during WSD’s Northside Interceptor 

(NSI) Sewer Replacement Program as this very import project must be completed.  The significant amount of heavy 

construction is ceasing shortly in your area for the winter, and now will take place in other areas along the NSI Route.   

Restoration efforts thus far have included temporary hard-surface paving to allow for snow plowing, and re-

installation of light posts and street signs.  Speaking of street signs, you might have noticed that one is lower than 

normal.  While WSD knows this Project has caused disturbances, since you’ve been so good, we wanted to make sure 

that Santa would be able to easily find your houses.  So, having an “elf-height” street sign may help in that process. 

 

Specific construction efforts and full restoration will follow in the spring.  Residents will be informed accordingly.   

For Project updates, visit – www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news or for questions call Jim Snell (815) 444-3321.   

          Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays, and Thank You!!!  

       

http://www.wsd.dst.il.us/about-wsd/news/

